WRTT-FM
WAHR-FM
WLOR-AM First Quarter 2014 Public Service Synopsis

January 24th, Dr. Harry Hobbs, Community Relations Officer for Huntsville Police Department came in to talk about HPD's Community Watch Program and to encourage citizens to attend a public meeting to discuss watch programs for neighborhoods around the city.

Feb 24th, Tracy Cieniewicz from UCP came in to talk about the annual UCP "An Irish Evening" celebration on March 6th at the Round House Depot in Huntsville. All proceeds from this annual fundraiser directly benefit UCP client services for more than 1,000 North Alabama families affected by a disability.

On Feb 27th, WRTT talked with Marydae Snead, organizer of the first Mardi Gras Parade in Huntsville. The March 1st parade benefits The Blount Hospitality House which provides lodging and supportive companionship for out-of-town relatives of patients in Huntsville area hospitals. Those who wish to stay at the House must live outside Huntsville and must be referred by a hospital social worker or nurse. Through gracious gifts and donations, Hospitality House will continue its 32-year tradition of providing a home-away-from-home for families in need.

March 7th, Courtney White from the Alzheimer's Association visited the morning show in to promote their annual Powder Puff Football game at Cedar Ridge Middle School in Decatur. More than 35 cities across the country host Blondes vs. Brunettes games to raise money for the association, White said, and Huntsville is the first in Alabama to host try it.